
Social Workers Support Evo
Morales' Re-election in 2019

La Paz, January 19 (RHC)-- In Bolivia, community workers and social movements have confirmed their
support for president Evo Morales as a presidential candidate in the 2019 elections.

William Daza, national representative of the Bolivian Community Workers, said that they will open
campaign centers in all of the country’s regions where they plan to explain governmental programs.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/81708-social-workers-support-evo-morales-re-election-
in-2019
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